NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Remembering A Dedicated Sportsman

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO May 7, 2010

Savannah - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke at the dedication of the "Tim Noga

Memorial Youth and Universally Accessible Blind", located in the Northern Montezuma
Wildlife management area. The new blind is designated for young people, 12 to 15 years of age

as well as hunters with physical challenges.

Pictured left to right are: Jim Hoffman, Chairman of the Wayne County Board of
Supervisors; John Metcalf, Savannah Town Councilman; Don Colvin, former Savannah Town

Supervisor; Senator Mike Nozzolio; and Frank Moses, Director of the Montezuma Audubon



Center. Present on the right are Tim Noga's family members including Julianna and Allyn

Noga with their children Grace, Jack and Maxwell; and Mark Noga.



